
National Company Law Appellate Tribunal, New Delhi 

Dated 20 08 2018  

NOTICE  

In supersession of this Tribunal's Notice dated 16.08.2018, and in 

view of O.M. No. 12/4/201 8-JCA2 dated 20.08.2018 of Ministry of Personnel 

Public Grievances and Pensions by which it has been decided that in Delhi Id-

ul-Zuha (Bakrid) will be celebrated on 22nd  August, 2018 instead of 

23.08.2018; National Company Law Appellate Tribunal shall remain closed on 

22 August, 2018 on account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid) 

The earlier Notice issued in this regard dated 16.08.2018 stands 

withdrawn. 

By Order 

(Abr!i 1anjan Kumar Sinha) 
Registrar 
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